Welcome to December!

Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving! We would like to welcome Noah
to the frogs! Our themes for December will be ' Moon and Stars' and "Winter
Magic'. We will be doing fun activities such as a group star murals and
learning about constellations. We will also play with snow dough and talk
about winter animals. Please make sure your children have gloves hats and
scarves incase we go outside.

Happy Birthday Lucy-30th

December 24-close at noon
December 25-closed
December 31-close at noon
New Years day- closed




